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EAA Chapter 595 June 10th, 2023 
 

Website:      www.595.eaachapter.org/ 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/EAAChapter595 

 
Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 

Rio Grande Valley 
 

 

Chapter 595 held its June 10, 2023 meeting at Gulf Aviation in Harlingen, 

with many thanks to Arlene Garza, owner of Gulf Aviation.  
  
    The meeting was called to order by President Byron Engle at approx.11:05 

am at which time quorum was pronounced by President Engle who announced 

that the Chapter was solvent. 
  
    President Engle asked the members present if there was any old business 

that needed to be discussed from the previous meetings and no old business 

was brought forth. He asked if there was any new business needing to be 

discussed and there was no new business to be declared at that time. 
  
    President Engle mentioned that he paid a visit to Dr. Lopez in McAllen to 

renew his class 2 medical certificate and he is now legal to fly. 
    He also described the effects of night flying and went into a lengthy 

discussion of that which was very interesting and useful for the new pilots. 
  
    Byron did have a program, but Art Chavarria & Robert Carter discussed 

several points that Art brought up which took the place of the program and 

was very informative and entertaining. Robert is working on his certified 

flight instructor’s rating and is very close to finishing. Byron also contributed 

a conversation about vision problems that can occur, as well as problems 

flying in IFR conditions. 
  
Byron showed a video that he downloads from EAA headquarters pertaining 

to VFR flight and the problems that can happen. The videos present a problem 

for the membership to discuss and possibly create an answer to the problem(s) 

discussed in the video. These videos are part of the educational programs that 

EAA presents for the membership to be used as a learning experience, 

especially for novice as well as experienced pilots. They are parts of the 

VMC/IMC Club and are very informative and educational. 
  
After the VMC video, Byron asked the membership where they would like to 

go for lunch and the vote was for the Los Asados Restaurant in Harlingen, 

where a great meal was had and lots of aviation discussion too, along with the 

camaraderie that goes along with it. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 
  
Arthur Chavarria, Secretary 
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